
SECOND ADDITIONAL CIRCULATION

To: Councillor Wheeler, Convener; Councillor Bell and Grant, Vice Convener; and 
Councillors Cooke, Cormie, Delaney, Lesley Dunbar, Jackie Dunbar, Lumsden, 
Macdonald, McRae, Jennifer Stewart and Townson. 

Town House,
ABERDEEN 24 May 2018

OPERATIONAL DELIVERY COMMITTEE

The undernoted items are circulated in connection with the meeting of the 
OPERATIONAL DELIVERY COMMITTEE to be held here in the Town House on 
TUESDAY, 29 MAY 2018 at 2.00 pm.

FRASER BELL
CHIEF OFFICER - GOVERNANCE

B U S I N E S S

4  Request for Deputation  (Pages 3 - 4)
There has been a request for deputation in regards to item 9.6 on the agenda – 
Bedford Avenue Access

Should you require any further information about this agenda, please contact Lynsey 
McBain on 01224 522123 or email lymcbain@aberdeencity.gov.uk  
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Request for Deputation

Name 

Fiona Lindsay – Powis Residents Group.

Committee

Operational Delivery – 29 May 2018.

Agenda Item

9.6 Bedford Avenue Access

The action I wish the Council/Committee to take

We were notified that our suggestion which we put forward to the last CHI 
Committee meeting of re-opening the St Machar end of Bedford Avenue and 
installing a “Residents Gate” to allow registered cars in the area only, access out 
of Powis Circle, Powis Crescent and Bedford Avenue will not been taken forward 
by the article that was published in yesterday's Press and Journal.

We'd therefore like to re-submit the deputation we sent to CHI Committee on 9 
November 2017 to ask the Operational Delivery Committee to reconsider our 
suggestion of allowing residents access through the Bedford Road Bus Gate 
using the “white list” which will allow taxis to go through.

We are also aware that works are intended to start shortly on widening the 
railway bridge at the top of Bedford Road and that we are going to be severely 
affected again by having no alternative access out of our area other than to cut 
through our neighbouring Sunnybank/Froghall streets.

We therefore ask that the committee re-consider allowing us access in and out of 
the area via the Bedford Road Bus Gate by simply adding the 160+ cars that are 
in our area to the “white list” which has already been developed and will be used 
by the taxi's and so will therefore have little cost implications to take forward.

We trust that you will give careful consideration to our request.
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Please note that in submitting a deputation your name will be placed in the 
public domain and recorded in the minute.

Return by email to committeeservices@aberdeencity.gov.uk or by post to:

Committee Services – Governance 
1st Floor
Town House
Broad Street
Aberdeen
AB10 1AQ
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